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DATE: November 9, 1999 

TO: Division of Records and Reporti~~o) 

FROM: Division of Legal Services (Jaeg¥ 

RE: Docket No. 960545-WS - Investigation of utility rates of Aloha Utilities, Inc. in 
Pasc County. 

Please place the attached letter dated November 30, 1999, in the file for the above­
referenced docket. 
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Attachment 

cc: 	 Division of Water and Wastewater (Walden, Daniel, Merchant, McCaskill, Willis, 
Munroe, Crouch) 
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Mike Fasano 
Representative, 45th District 

Reply to: 
8217 Massachusetts Avenue 
New Port Richey, FL 34653-3 11 1 
(727) 848-5885 
fasano.mike@leg.state.fl,us 

402 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-1300 
(850) 488-8528 

0 1101 The Capitol 

Florida House of Representatives 
Majority Floor Leader 

committees 
Chair, Health Care Licensing 

& Regulation 
Health &Family Services Council 
Finance &Taxation 
Governmental Operations 
Regulated Services 

Ralph Jaeger, Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, 399-0850 

I received a call from John Pedersen of 7645 Ivory Terrace in New Port Richey. Mr. Pedersen 
recently moved to his this address in the Aloha Utilities service area. He called because he has 
discolored water coming from his faucets, even though he has installed a $4,000 water purifying 
system. I would appreciate your adding Mr. Pedersen's complaint to your files. 

Thanks in advance for your assistance. As always, if I can ever do anything for you, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Yours imly, 

Mike Fasano 
State Representative, District 45 
Majority Floor Leader 

MFIcmh 
Enclosure 
cc: Nan Jordan, Department of Environmental Protection 

John Pedersen 




